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RMP-8: Requirements on Privacy of and 
Access to Information 
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Rescission Date: 11/13/2015 

I. POLICY SUMMARY
 

This policy has been rescinded. 

As it was written, RMP-8 largely restated state and federal laws that apply to the University, 
including the California Public Records Act, the California Education Code, California 
Information Practices Act of 1977, the Federal Privacy Act of 1974, and the Federal Family 
Education Rights and Privacy Act of 1974. 

In principle, policy is unnecessary to direct the University to comply with law, although 
supporting materials to assist with compliance are appropriate and helpful. Thus, in place of 
RMP-8, a website was created to provide the University community with updated information 
about legal requirements for information privacy, including updated examples of privacy 
notices and disclosures. 

The website is located at https://www.ucop.edu/ethics-compliance-audit-services/compliance/ 
privacy/index.html and is maintained by the Office of Ethics, Compliance and Audit Services 
at the University of California Office of the President. 

If you have a question or comment, please contact the 
Systemwide Policy Office at PolicyOffice@ucop.edu 
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